
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS ADVISORY COMMISSION 

OF THE CITY OF CHULA VISTA  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Housing and 

Homelessness Advisory Commission scheduled for April 23, 2025 at 3:30 has been 

cancelled due to a scheduling conflict. 

The next meeting of the Housing and Homelessness Advisory Commission will be held 

on April 23, 2025 at 4:30 in Chula Vista City Hall, Executive Conf. Room 103.  

Dated:  04/02/2025 

Abigail Edgar, 

Commission Secretary 

I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed 

by the City of Chula Vista in the Housing and 

Homelessness department and that I caused the 

document to be posted according to Brown Act 

requirements.  

Dated: 04/02/2025   Signed:____________________ 


